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TOWN OF DENTON 
4 N. 2nd STREET, DENTON, MD 21629 

 
GENERAL ON-CALL ENGINEERING SERVICES 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 

ADDENDUM 01 
January 30, 2025 

  
PURPOSE 
 
Please be advised that the Town of Denton has issued an addendum for the General On-Call 
Engineering Services RFQ.  
 
The bid due date remains Wednesday, February 5th, 2025, at 2:00pm.  
 
The attention of prospective bidders is directed to the following questions received and associated 
responses regarding the Request for Qualifications. The Consultant is responsible for notifying 
their Subcontractors regarding items covered by all Addenda. 
 
  
QUESTIONS RECEIVED & RESPONSES 
 

1. Question: What is the name of the vendors providing these services currently?  
Response: The engineering firm Remington & Vernick Engineers has been 
providing these services. 
 

2. Question: Is there a contract limit value (i.e. per year, per task)? 
Response: No, there are no contract limit values.   
 

3. Question: Is the term based on the Notice to Proceed date? Or the fiscal year?   
Response: The term will be based on the Notice to Proceed date.  

 
4. Question: Are there specific requirements for hourly rates?  

Response: No, please include any pertinent information for the potential tasks 
detailed in the RFQ.   
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5. Question: In Section C Information to Bidders, under Section C.4 Submissions, a letter of 
interest is listed under Item 1 and also under Item 4c. Is this just a duplicate?  
Response: Yes, please reference Item 4 for the list of required documents.  
 

6. Question: Is there a page limit for the RFQ response?  
Response: No, there are no page limits.   
 

7. Question: Is a sample certificate acceptable for the insurance to be submitted?   
Response: Yes, a sample certificate is acceptable for the submission.  
 

 
RFQ REVISIONS 
 

1. None 

 
ATTACHMENTS 
 

1. None 

 
 

* END OF ADDENDUM NO. 01 * 


